
 

 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY
 

To: All Media 
 
Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  
 
01 August 2023 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
MEC Diale-Tlabela to conduct oversight visit of  R24 Road 
maintenance works 
 
Gauteng MEC for Transport and Logistics, Kedibone Diale-Tlabela, will 
on Tuesday, 01 August 2023, visit the R24 (P119/1) road maintenance  
site next to Barbara Road offramp in Kempton Park, in the City of  
Ekurhuleni.  
 
The visit is part of the Department’s #AgaLeRona Acceleration 
Programme, intended to expedite road infrastructure delivery through 
the agency of construction and maintenance teams working extended 
hours, including night shifts. 
 
This is in line with the Provincial Government’s commitment to 
delivering a world-class road infrastructure that is modern, efficient and 
sustainable that promotes economic growth, social cohesion and 
inclusivity. 
 
Details of site visit: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 01 August 2023  
Venue: R24 Road - next to Barbara Road offramp in Kempton Park, 
City of Ekurhuleni  
Time: 19h30 
 
Ends 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport.  
 
For more information, please contact the Department’s Head of 
Communications Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or MEC’s 
Spokesperson Mr Lesiba Mpya on 078 450 9841 or email 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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